considered. By providing access to Northern Lights, it would take the pressure off our neighborhood. Motion passed unanimously.

Various questions also came up regarding such things as a recommendation to create a blockage on 36th Avenue between Seawolf Drive and Piper to discourage through traffic. President Etter will submit our comments in writing.

The meeting was adjourned at 9 p.m.

Submitted by Barbara Brown, recording secretary

Dear Neighbors,

If you are receiving this newsletter, you are probably a member of Tudor Area Community Council. Our boundaries are 36th Avenue, Lake Otis Road, Tudor Road, and New Seward Highway. We would like to invite you to attend our meetings, which are the first Thursday of each month (except July and August), at 7:00 PM at the First Christian Methodist Episcopal Church, at 3600 MacInnes. Our September agenda is as follows:

Agenda September 4, 2003 Tudor Area Community Council 7 PM – First Christian Methodist Episcopal Church

Call to order, introductions, minutes
Federation of Community Councils report
Assembly report

Correspondence: - response to letters regarding median strip on Tudor
- APD would like to know problem areas in town

Old Business: report on U-Med plan, which passed Planning and Zoning

Adjournment